
 
 
 

Questions and Answers No. 4 
Request for Proposal MDM0031030513 

MHBE Consolidated Service Center RFP 
March 22, 2017 

 

Ladies/Gentlemen: This list of questions and responses is being issued to clarify certain information 
contained in the above referenced RFP. Nothing in MHBE’s response to these questions is to be 
construed as agreement to or acceptance by the MHBE of any statement or interpretation on the part of 
the Offeror. 

 
1.  Question: Can the MHBE please confirm that a facility should be located at least 100 miles of 
zip code 21202 (Baltimore, MD) and additional facilities may be utilized to support MHBE functions as 
long as at least 51% of all employees are be located in the State of Maryland. 
 
Response: The primary facility should be located within 100 miles of zip code 21202 in the State of 
Maryland. Satellite facilities may be utilized to support MHBE functions so long as at least 51% of all 
employees are located within the State of Maryland.  
 
 
Date Issued: March 22, 2017 
Michelle Compton 
Procurement Officer 
 
 


